Dear [Patient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for attending our recent health education
seminar on [Topic of Seminar]. We truly appreciate your participation and hope you found the
information valuable.

To improve our future seminars and ensure they meet your needs, we would greatly appreciate
your feedback. Please take a moment to answer the following questions:

e What did you find most beneficial about the seminar?

e Were there any topics you wish had been covered more thoroughly?
e How would you rate the overall quality of the seminar?

« Do you have any additional comments or suggestions?

Your feedback is invaluable to us and will help us enhance our educational offerings. Please
reply to this email or complete our online feedback form at [Link to Feedback Form].

Thank you for your time and input!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]



